
erSchy Environmentol

June 30,2001
Project ,{5141,02
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Mr. Don Hwang
Alameda County
Health Care Sewices Agency
Environmental Health Services
1 13 1 Harbor Bay Parkway, Ste. 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re: Addendum to Work Plan, Alaska Gasoline Company, Oakland, California
_-

Dear Mr. Hwang:

HerSchy Environmental is pleased to present this work plan addendum for the
above-reference properry The site is located at 6211 San Pablo Avenue, which is on the
northwest corner of San Pablo Avenue and 62nd Street in Oakland, Alameda County,
California. The correspondence amends the proposed work described in the May 2, 2001
"Ilesults of Groundwater Monitoring aruI Work Planfor Additional lnvestigation, Alaska
Gasoline Company, Oakland, ()ahfurnia" prepared by HerSchy Environmental, and is
based on our June 26, 2001 telephone conversation.

As discussed, your offrce has approved the proposed work, but has requested that
an additional groundwater monitoring well (MW-6) be installed near the existing
underground storage tanks (USTs), and that borings be drilled and sampled nqar each end
of each dispenser island (B-9 through B-14). The locahon of proposed wells and borings
are presented on the attached revised Figure 4.

Monitoring well MW-6 will be drilled, sampled, and installed in a similar manner
as previously proposed MW-5 and MW-6. Soil borings B-9 through B-14 will be drilled
and sampled with the same equipment and in a similar manner as the proposed
monitoring wells. Soil samples will be collected from five and ten feet from each of the
borings. Groundwater was present at an approximate depth of 5.86 feet on March 8,
2001, and is known to have been as deep as approximately 8.1 I feet in November, 1999.
Soil samples will be collected and handled in a similar manner as previously described
fbr soil sampling from the proposed monitoring wells. Laboratory analysis will be
identical as previously proposed.
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Dnlling and well installation permits will be obtained lrom the Alameda County
Public Works Agency, Water Resources Section prior to scheduling the drilling
subcontractor. Your office will be contacted and notified of the drilling schedule at least
48-hours in advance ofinitiating drilling activities.

Ifyou have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at the
letterhead address or at (559) 641-7320.

With best regards,

%**
Herman Schymicz
CHG#4I8, CEG#2023

pc: Mr. Pritpaul Sappal, Alaska Casoline Company
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